
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

Paolo Rocca 
Chairman and CEO 

 
I am pleased to confirm that Tenaris supports the ten principles of the United Nations Global 
Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment and anti-corruption. With this 
communication, we express our intent to advance with these principles within our sphere of 
influence. We commit ourselves to include the United Nations Global Compact and its principles 
as a part of our company’s strategy, culture and daily business activity. 

 
To make a clear statement of this commitment to its stakeholders and the general public, Tenaris 
has included its pledge with the ten principles of the United Nations Global Compact in its 2021 
Sustainability Report, released in 2022, where it also describes the actions that it is taking in 
support of this commitment. 

 
We recognize that a key requirement to participate in the United Nations Global Compact is the 
annual submission to the Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company’s 
efforts to implement the ten principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and 
therefore commit to report on progress every year according to the Global Compact COP policy. 

 
Tenaris is a leading global manufacturer and supplier of steel pipe products and related services 
for the world’s energy industry and other industrial applications. We operate an integrated 
network of steel pipe manufacturing, research, finishing and service facilities with industrial 
operations in the Americas, Europe, the Middle East, Africa and Asia. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 

 

Paolo Rocca 


